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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Sri UCSI Springhill Community,  
 
In this 11th edition of our newsletter, we are excited to announce that the Sekolah Sri UCSI Springhill campus is among 
the first schools in Malaysia to be chosen as a Microsoft Showcase Incubator School for 2021-2022. This recognition 
marks the beginning of a multi-year journey in digital transformations to improve teaching and learning. Furthermore, we 
are also the first school in the state of Negeri Sembilan to gain this accreditation status. 
  
With the acceptance into the Incubator Path of the Showcase School Programme, Sekolah Sri UCSI Springhill joins an 
exclusive community from around the world that recognise and celebrate educational transformation. This includes the 
vision and innovation in teaching, learning and assessment, focus on future-ready skills (computational and critical 
thinking), creativity and collaboration, using data to support decision-making, and the promotion of growth mindset among 
staff, educators, and students. We are thrilled to partner with Microsoft as part of its Incubator Path of the Showcase 
School Programme. The programme also aligns perfectly with our vision and mission – Preparing 21st Century Students 
for A Global Society. Moving forward, we will be on a growth path to join the elite global group of Microsoft Showcase 
Schools while laying the foundation for education best practice which can inform schools around the world. 
 
We are also proud to share that Sekolah Sri UCSI Springhill Secondary school is selected to participate in the Malaysia 
Future Leaders School (MFLS) Programme. For this year, only 36 private schools in the country are selected. MFLS is a 
programme designed by the Institute of Leadership Excellence and Development under the Ministry of Youth and Sports 
and its strategic partners such as the Ministry of Education (MOE) and Outward-Bound School. The programme aims to 
highlight young people’s potentials as strategic partners in developing the country based on the Federal Constitution and 
the principles of Rukun Negara. Participants selected will be allowed to participate in training and internship programmes 
in and outside the country apart from the chance to undergo in-house training and attachments at Government-Linked 
Company (GLC) and private companies. Additionally, participants are also offered a mentor-mentee programme with 
influential icons such as Ministers and Corporate members. 
  
Recently we had informal Meet and Greet sessions that are intended to give teachers and parents a chance to share their 
experiences with all parents. This is also an informal opportunity for parents to meet their child’s new subject teachers. 
We cherish your feedback as it will drive the decisions that strengthen our school. 
 
Sekolah Sri UCSI Springhill will be closed for the Term 1 break next week from 5 - 13 April 2021. Teachers will be planning 
new and exciting ideas for next term to ensure that our quality education continues. The school will re-open on 
Wednesday, 14 April 2021, and we welcome our secondary students to return to physical classes after this term break. 
 
Thank you. 
 
WONG KIN TUNG 
Chief Operating Officer, UCSI SPRINGHILL CAMPUS 
Principal, SEKOLAH SRI UCSI SPRINGHILL 
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